## **Community Association Letter**

January 26, 2021

Hi Matt,

Please see below as a response from the WHMV Community Association Planning & Development Committee:

The WHMV Planning & Development committee is not opposed to the application being made for development of The Midfield Park site, however at this time, do not offer full support. In alignment with the Winston Heights Mountview ARP as well as the current North Hill Growth Plan, we continue to encourage multi-use development and opportunities along main corridors and high-density areas of our community. We want to ensure these types of developments continue to serve our community at large, support local businesses and provide commercial opportunities. We look forward to continuing to be involved as a significant stake-holder in this project.

Thanks,		
Kris		

Chair, Planning and Development Committee Winston Heights/Mountview Community Association planning@winstonheights.ca www.winstonheights.ca

\_\_\_\_\_